
3.10.02

Dear Doctor Kerley

I am writing for the need of health care for the aged, and nursing homes of a high
standard, and palliative care, where needed.
The elderly should not be encouraged to sign refusal of treatment certificates, or
living wills as a means of procuring premature death.
Euthanasia should not be legalised, as the elderly will be the most vulnerable.

Yours faithfully

Bonnie Mirabella
159 Woodhouse Grove

Bon Hill North VIC 3129


